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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Don’t wait to affiliate! 
Missing the Jan. 9 deadline for party affiliation may result in missing  

opportunities to participate in primary elections and caucuses 

 
FARMINGTON – The time for voters to make sure their registration and party affiliation is up to date is now. 

 

“The end of the year is a busy time. There are so many important things that are going on with family and 

friends celebrating the holidays, we don’t want anybody to miss this deadline,” said Davis County Clerk Brian 

McKenzie. 

 

A post card is being sent to Davis County’s registered voters this week, reminding them that the party 

affiliation deadline is 5 p.m. Tuesday, Jan. 9 2024, which is earlier than it has been in the past. Party 

affiliations cannot be changed after the deadline and will remain in effect through the June primary election. 

 

There will be partisan primary elections in 2024, and the Republican Party has chosen to hold a Presidential 

Preference Poll in conjunction with its statewide caucus meetings. By state law, political parties set rules 

regarding who may participate in their primary elections and caucuses.  

 

“Looking at the elections next year, specifically the voting opportunities in March and the voting 

opportunities in June, your party affiliation will determine which events you can participate in,” said 

McKenzie. “We want to make sure that voters are aware of that, and that voters can make those decisions.” 

 

Voters can verify that their registration is current, or make updates including party affiliation, at 

voter.utah.gov or at the Davis County Clerk’s Office, 61 S. Main Street, Farmington, Utah. 

For more information, contact the Davis County Clerk’s Office at 801-451-3213. 
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